
CIC e-newsletter

Get the latest updates on Citizenship and 
Immigration Canada’s (CIC) programs and 
services, including feature stories about 
citizenship, immigration and multiculturalism. 

CIC’s e-newsletter is released four times a year 
– a new edition each season – and it has more 
than 19,000 subscribers. It is sent by e-mail and, 
in addition to the latest news, it provides the 
latest YouTube, Twitter and Facebook links.

To subscribe or read past editions, visit 
cic.gc.ca/newsletter2.


